
 

 

Project 
Fundraiser for Support for Teachers in Early Career 
Even though most schools had virtual learning, Belk continued their 
support and opportunity for nonprofits to raise money through ticket sales 
and Alpha Phi participated in three such drives.  We raised money to be 
given to new career teachers as mini-grants as soon as we are able to visit 
schools and get applications from teachers. This has been successful in 
previous years and teachers who received this support then provided a 
program on their project.  This year we raised in the three drives 
approximately $1,000. 

Contact Information: 

Name: Dr. Judy Nixon 

Chapter: Alpha Phi 

Email: Nts722@mocs.utc.edu 
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